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May 16, 2025 
 
 
Thank you for your unwavering support and generous contribution 
to the 10th Annual Academy of Hospitality and Tourism "Golf FORE 
Dummy's" Charity Golf Tournament on April 16th, 2025. Your 
presence and participation made the day truly special, and we 
hope you enjoyed every moment of it.  
 
Your dedication to our cause and your willingness to give back to 
our students mean more to us than words can express. Your 
donation played a pivotal role in the success of our event and will 
directly impact the lives of our future leaders in the Academy of 
Hospitality and Tourism at Valley High School.  
 
With your support, we raised $19,498, exceeding last year by 
$3,000. This directly supports the AOHT program and gives post-
secondary renewable scholarships to deserving AOHT graduates, 
ensuring they have the opportunities they need to succeed in their 
academic and professional endeavors. 
 
We invite you to visit the 2025 GFD website at 
valleyvikingsaoht.wixsite.com/golf to relive the memories and 
moments from the tournament. Your partn 
ership and commitment to our mission are deeply appreciated, 
and we are incredibly grateful for all that you do to make a 
difference in our AOHT program and our community at large. 
 
Once again, thank you for your generosity and support. We look 
forward to welcoming you back again next year as we continue to 
work together to empower the next generation of leaders. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Leiandra Siqueiros Gaskill, AOHT Advisory Board President 
  

 


